From: Josephine Ward <josie@michaelcarrollandco.com>

Senttime: 151972016 01:16:57 PM
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk; re_wired@ymail.com

Subject: Simon Cordell v. Metropolitan Police Commissioner appeal against imposition of an ASBO 29th, 30th September 2016 and 1st October 2016

Dear Simon / Lorraine

I refer to the above matter.

Please note that Mr Andrew Locke has returned from a career sabbatical and he has agreed to deal with the appeal against the
imposition of an ASBO. I am in the process of confirming a conference date with Mr Locke, hopefully within the next two weeks.
I have notified Mr Morris from the Public Defender Service that Mr Locke is your preferred choice and I have requested the
written submissions that he had prepared for the mention hearing in April 2016 that you did not consent to or permit us to serve
upon the prosecution, instead your own document was served at your insistence and contrary to the advice given by both Mr
Andrew Morris and myself. Please confirm any dates that you are not available so that this conference can be arranged.

I have requested previously the complete list of witnesses that you now insist on calling and specifying their relevance to the ASBO
appeal and the issues as to whether you were an organiser of illegal raves. I cannot advise on whether the witnesses are relevant
to an issue in the appeal without you confirming the list and specifying their relevance.

I await hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Josephine Ward

MICHAEL CARROLL & CO.






